

21 December 2019

Kindergarten requirements for 2020

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

To assist with a smooth start to the school year it would be greatly appreciated if the following items could be purchased for your son or daughter to use in class:

- 6 Glue sticks (Bostik brand or similar)
- A3 scrapbook for homework (covered please and labelled with your child's name)
- art smock or old shirt (long sleeved preferable and labelled with your child's name)
- 1 library bag (labelled with your child's first and last name)
- 2 plastic A4 documents wallets (labelled with your child's first and last name)
- 8 whiteboard markers.

The kindergarten teachers would also appreciate the donation of one or more of the following items:

- 3 box of tissues
- packet of wet wipes
- paper towel.



Thank you for your support and we look forward to working with you and your family for your son or daughter's first year at school.

Mr Brian Firth Principal

Mrs Rosalind Sant Kindergarten Coordinator